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Science Editor 
Editorial Office   
Baishideng Publishing Group Inc  
 

Dear Editor, 

Re: Three-dimensional imaging of the uterus: 
the value of the coronal plane 

 
 

My co-authors and I are pleased to resubmit our invited review ‘Three- 
 
Dimensional imaging of the uterus: the value of the coronal plane’ to the  
 
World Journal of Radiology.  

 

We appreciate the feedback from the reviewers. We have amended the 

manuscript to include the editor’s comments including  

1. A ‘conflict of interest statement’  

2. An audio core tip, and 

3. A decomposable version of Figure 3.   

We confirm that all authors have contributed to the manuscript and that 

this manuscript is not under simultaneous consideration elsewhere and has 

not been previously published.  We declare no conflict of interest.  

 

Yours respectfully, 

 
 
 
Prof. Edward ARAUJO JÚNIOR 


